Cartmel CE Primary School News - June 2021
Children have been settling back into school life very well after their long period of home education, and we all hope that lockdown learning is now a thing of the past! 

We have been making the most of our new freedoms by getting out and about. Trips have included regular ‘forest school’ sessions in Cartmel woods, where we have explored wildlife, built dens and toasted marshmallows on camp fires. Older children have taken part in a series of orienteering competitions with local schools, and have proved very adept at map reading as well as running. Classes and collective worships have also moved to outdoor areas when the Spring weather has allowed. 

Back indoors we have welcomed the Chol Theatre Company to lead children in story-making and performances, and had a visit from judo coach Danny Harper. We’ve had a busy programme of dance and music classes as well as all the usual lessons, and in mid-May we took part in ‘Pyjamarama Day’ to raise money for BookTrust; the sight of children (and a few teachers…) in their pyjamas must have raised a few eyebrows around Cartmel!

